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19 March 2024 
 
 
Dear NCS Families, 
 

RE: Online safety 
 

I hope this message finds you well. As we navigate through the challenges of the digital age, it has 
become increasingly crucial to ensure the safety and well-being of our children in online spaces. 
During assemblies this week we have examined the importance of being safe online and using 
technology appropriately.  We are very keen to make sure that our pupils understand the potentially 
serious consequences of the inappropriate use of social media and related technology.  
 

In today's interconnected world, the internet offers a wealth of opportunities for learning, 
exploration, and connection. However, it also presents various risks and challenges, particularly for 
young and impressionable minds. Therefore, I am writing to you today to emphasize the importance 
of staying vigilant and proactive in safeguarding your child's online experience. 
 

Here are a few key points to consider: 

 Open Communication: Establishing open and honest communication with your child is 
paramount. Encourage them to come to you with any concerns or questions they may have 
about their online activities. Let them know that you are there to support and guide them 
through any challenges they may encounter. 

 Educate and Empower: Take the time to educate your child about the potential dangers of 
the internet, such as cyberbullying, online predators, and exposure to inappropriate content. 
Empower them with the knowledge and skills to navigate the online world safely and 
responsibly. 

 Set Clear Boundaries: Establish clear rules and boundaries regarding your child's use of the 
internet and digital devices. Monitor their online activity and set limits on screen time to 
ensure a healthy balance between online and offline activities. 

 Use Parental Controls: Take advantage of parental control tools and software to help regulate 
your child's online experience. These tools can filter inappropriate content, monitor their 
online interactions, and limit access to certain websites or apps. 

 Lead by Example: Be a positive role model for your child by demonstrating responsible and 
respectful online behavior. Show them how to engage with others online in a safe and 
respectful manner, and model healthy screen habits in your own daily life. 

 Stay Informed: Stay up-to-date on the latest trends and developments in internet safety and 
digital literacy. Attend workshops, read articles, and stay informed about the tools and 
resources available to help protect your child online. 

 

By working together as a community, we can create a safer and more secure online environment for 
our children to learn, explore, and grow. Thank you for your attention to this important matter, and 
please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
 

A Ramsay 
Executive Head 
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